Proposition 1E Stormwater Flood Management Grant Application, Round 1
San Francisco Bay Area IRWM Region April 2011

PHOENIX LAKE IRWM RETROFIT

Attachment 12 - AB 1420 and Water Meter Compliance Information

Marin County Flood Control and Water Conservation District, Flood Zone 9 (FZ9) is the
applicant for this grant, but FZ9 is not an urban water supplier. The Phoenix Lake
IRWM Retrofit will be constructed on lands owned by Marin Municipal Water District
(MMWD), which is an urban water supplier. Attached is an AB1420 compliance letter
for MMWD from DWR.
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DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES
1416 NINTH STREET. P.O. BOX 942836

SACRAMENTO, CA 94236-0001

(916) 653-5791

November 8, 2010 @ @ @ ﬂ V @

Mr. Paul Helliker, General Manager MMWD
Marin Municipal water District

220 Nellen Avenue

Corte Madera, California 94925-1169

Dear Mr. Helliker:

The Department of Water Resources (DWR) has reviewed the Marin Municipal Water
District’'s (MMWD) Self-Certification Statement — Table 1 and Table 2 dated September 2,
2010, regarding implementation of the Urban Best Management Practices (BMPs).

The purpose of DWR’s review is to determine eligibility of MMWD to receive water
management grant or loan funds. DWR has followed the Draff AB 1420 Compliance
Requirements dated June 1, 2009. For detailed information, please visit

http:/imww water.ca.goviwateruseefficiency/finance/.

Based on DWR's review of the information in Table 1 and Table 2, MMWD has and is
currently implementing the BMPs consistent with AB 1420 and, therefore, is eligible to
receive water management grant or loan funds.

DWR reserves the right to request additional information and documentation, including
reports from MMWD to substantiate the accuracy of the information provided in Table 1
and Table 2. DWR may reverse or modify its eligibility determination and notify you and
the funding agency if inaccuracies are found in the supporting documentation or in Table
1 and Table 2.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (916) 651-7025 or Jodi Evans at
{916) 651-7026.

Sincerely,

%ﬂ  Jusing Vﬁ/

F£thi BenJemaa
Ag Water Use Efficiency Section Chief



